28 September 1972

Dr. John W, Sites

Dean for Research

Florida Agricultural Experiment Stations
1022 MCC

Campus

Dear John:

I have reviewed your proposal you delivered to me concerning the
proposed transfer of the herbarium to the Museum,

In my opinion the conditions seem to provide a workable arrangement.

The problem of the TEA curator on our staff appears to be the only
remaining blockade.

I suggest that we report our conclusions to Vice President Bryan and
ask that he consult with Dr. York on possibility of providing the
necessary man power to accomplish our recommendations.

Sincerely,

J. C. Dickinson, Jr.
Director
JCD:h




